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April 19, 1985 

Dear Dwayne:. 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Dwayne ~ndreas 
Chairman and 

Sincerely, 

Chief Executive Officer 
Archer-Daniels-Midland Company 
4666 Faries Parkway 
Decatur, Illinois 62525 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Baruch: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President!s 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Ralph Baruch 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Viacom International, Inc. 
1211 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, New York 10036 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Casey: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Cana<:la and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Albert V. Casey 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
American Airlines, Inc. 

Sincerely, 

Post . Office Box 619616, FD-26 
Dallas-Fort Worth Airport Statfon 
Dallas, Texas 75261-9616 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Ralph: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now include~ 30 countries 
worldWide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Ralph P. Davidson 
Chairman 
Time, Inc. 
1271 Avenue of the Americas 
New York, New York 10020 

RR: DC: AVH :.efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Eddie: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Eddie J. DeBartolo, Sr. 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Edward J. DeBartolo Corporation 
7620 Market Street 
Youngstown, Ohio 44512 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Charles: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Charles A. Doolittle 
President 
Contract Surety Consultants 
6500 West Kellogg · 
Wichita, Kansas 67209 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Bill: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable William H. G. FitzGerald 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
North American Housing Corporation 
Suite 510 
1730 M Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 20036 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Armand: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Armand Hammer 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
Occidental Petroleum Corporation 
Suite 1500 
10889 Wilshire Boulevard 
Los Angeles, California 90024 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. Harr: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. Karl Harr 
President 

Sincerely, 

Aerospace Industries Association 
of America 

1725 DeSales Street, N. W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear John: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

The Honorable John Heinz 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Horrigan: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal .. thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. E. A. Horrigan, Jr. 
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
R. J. Reynolds Tobacco Company 
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27102 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Kirby: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Robert E. Kirby 
Retired Chairman and 

Sincerely, 

Chief Executive Officer 
Westinghouse Electric Corporation 
Room 995 , Westinghouse Building 
1 Gateway Center 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15222 
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April 19, 1985 · 

Dear Bill: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 ·countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. J. Willard Marriott, Jr. 
President and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Marriott Corporation 
1 Marriott Drive 
Washington, D. C. 20058 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. Mawby: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to .benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. Russell Mawby 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
W. K. Kellogg Foundation 
400 North A venue 
Battle. Creek, Michigan 49016 

RR:DC :AVH :efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Nunis: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Richard Nunis 
President 
Walt Disney World 
Post Office Box 40 

Sincerely, 

Lake Buena Vista, Florida 32830 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Philips: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Jesse Philips 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Philips Industries, Inc. 
4801 Springfield Street 
Dayton, Ohio 45401 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. O'Neill: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to. visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Thomas P. O'Neill III 
President 
Bay State Investors, Inc. 
5th Floor 
10 Liberty Square 
Boston, Massachusetts 02109 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Posner: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young. people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitt~d over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Victor Posner 
Chairman, President and 

Chief Executive Officer 
NVP Company 
Post Office . Drawer K 
Miami, Florida ~3141 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

.. 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Henry: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Henry C. Rogers 
Chairman of the Board 
Rogers and Cowan, Inc. 
Suite 200 

Sincerely, 

. ' 

9665 Wilshire Boulevard 
Beverly Hills, California 90212 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Loret: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a -joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

- The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Loret Miller Ruppe 
Director 
Peace Corps 
Room 1200 
806 Connecticut A venue 
Washington, D.C. 20526 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Shansby: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experienc~. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. J. Gary Shansby 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Shaklee Corporation 
444 Market Street 

Sincerely, 

San Francisco, California 94111 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Clem: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12 , 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. W. Clement Stone 
Chairman 
Combined International 

Corporation, Inc. 
707 Combined Center 
Northbrook, IL 60062 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Walker: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. A. Lightfoot Walker 
Chairman 
Executive Committee 
City Investing Company 
784 Park Avenue 
New York, New York 10021 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Miss Walker: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

The Honorable June Walker 
Executive Director 
President's Commission 

on Executive Exchange 
744 Jackson Place, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20503 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Betty: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12 , 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mrs. Robert H. Adams, Jr. 
Post Office Box 468 

Sincerely, 

Valley Center, California 92082 

RR :DC: AVH :efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. Allaway: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's · 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries · 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worth while program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. William H. Allaway 
Director 
Education Abroad Program 
University of California 
1213 Girvetz Hall 

Sincerely, 

Santa Barbara, California 93106 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Bob: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Robert 0. Anderson 
Chairman of the Board 
Atlantic Richfield Company 
515 South Flower Street 
Los Angeles, California 90071 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Bill: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. William S. Anderson 
Chairman of the ·Board 
NCR Corporation 
Dayton, Ohio 45479 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Andrews: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. William F. Andrews 
Chairman and President 
Scovill, Inc. 
500 Chase Parkway 
Waterbury, Connecticut 06708 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Ashton: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Harris J. Ashton 
Chairman, President and 

. Chief Executive Officer 
General Host Corporation 
Post Office Box 10045 
Stamford, Connecticut 06904 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. B allhaus: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. William F. B allhaus 
Retired Vice Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Beckman Instruments, Inc. 
2500 Harbor Boulevard 
Fullerton, California 92634 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

. ,, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. Bartlett: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest · 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. Thomas A. Bartlett 
Chancellor 

Sincerely, 

The University of Alabama Systems 
Post Office Box BT 
University, Alabama 35486 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Beckley: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Thomas M. Beckley 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Soo Line Railroad Company 
Soo Line Building 
Box 530 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55440 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Bell: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Drummond C. Bell 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executive Officer 
National Distillers & Chemical 

Corporation 
99 Park A venue 
New York, New York 10016 

Sincerely, 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Bendheim: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Robert Bendheim 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
M. Lowenstein Corporation 
1430 Broadway 
New York, New York 10018 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Jim: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. James F. Bere 
President 
Borg-Warner Foundation, Inc. 
200 South Michigan A venue 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Blue: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12 , 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Linden Blue 
President and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Beech Aircraft Corporation 
Post Office Box 85 
Wichita, Kansas 67201 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 

.. .... 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Bowen: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. John S • Bowen 
Chairman and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Benton • Bowles, Inc. 
909 Third A venue 
New York, New York 10022 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 

Sincerely, 

04/19 Youth Exchange . 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective · ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Thornton F. Bradshaw 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executiv~ Officer 
RCA Corporation 
30 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, New York 10020 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

· (Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Charles L. Brown 
President and 

Chief Executive Officer 
AT&T 
34th Floor 
550 Madison Avenue 
New York, New York 10022 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC /Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Dr. Brownlee: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Dr. Paula P. Brownlee 
President 
Hollins College 

Sincerely, 

Hollins College, Virginia 24020 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Buckley: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Robert J. Buckley 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Allegheny International, Inc. 
Post Office Box 456 

Sincerely, 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 
(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Charpie: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Robert Charpie 
President 
Cabot Corporation 
125 High Street 
Boston, Massachusetts 02110 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Donald C • Clark 
President and 

Chief Executive Officer 
Household International 
2700 Sanders Road 

Sincerely, 

Prospect Heights, Illinois 60070 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Cole: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Joseph E. Cole 
Chairman of the Board 
Cole National Corporation 
29001 Cedar Road 
Lyndhurst, Ohio 44124 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange . 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Eastman: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. John R. Eastman 
Vice Chairman of the Board 
Sheller-Globe Corporation 
1505 Jefferson Avenue 
Toledo, Ohio 43697 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April lt. 1985 

Dear Coy: 

Three yean ap I announced the formation of The President'• 
lntunational Youth bohans• lniti.tl•e. a jotut effort of the 
public and pl'lYate Metora to promote mutual undentandkig 
among our yoanr people and tbe young people of our closest 
alHn. At that ttme. the Initiative focused on tncreamac 

·e 11 ot young P«Jple between the United States and 
our Econoatc Summit pal"tn4'ra. the United Kin1dom. France. 
the Federal '&epublic of 1 r a, , Japan, ltaly and Canada. 
The oriltlnel "trial ef~rt· bee :oe "en. expanded and now 
Include• SO countries worldwide. 

Your .,.elal efforts aa Chairman of the Preatdent•11 Councll 
haYe peatly contributed to the success of tbe propua. The 
four million doDai-s pledged . Members of tJw Council llaYe 
permitted ~er l3.0IO YoVJlS people, who W0'1ld not othePWil• 
baw:..had the ~portunlfY. to beneftt from an hlt•l'national expe­
rience .. . Your penonaJ eo11mttment,. aa well u that of the 
'lquffaliht Life Aa·au.-ance Sodetj. baa IMtped allow youni peopltl 

come to the United States to 11.Ye with an Americ::an f..Uy, 
and, in turn., ano•ea our ynth to ro abroad. Tbls experience 
l8 one of the beet waya to bulld brlq. of uruteratandlnc among 
future genentiona. 

Coy. thank you for your uatbina eftorta dmnc tbe laat 
three years. Under your leadership. The rr.tdent'• Council 
for International Youth Bxc'hanp aehl•ved a I08l never before 
undertaken by the United Statea Oovemment. that of a joint 
t'Und-ralatng effort with tbe private sector. 

Pleue accept my bMt wt•h•• tor a bealtJly and NWardiaC 
retlremen t. 

_ • Coy G. Bklund 
Retired Chalraan 
The •quttlble Ute Aaaurance Boelety 
Location 30£ 
1286 A venue of the Amertcaa 
New York. New York 10019 

RR: DC: AVH: efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange/Eklund 
(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 
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Dear Coy: 

Three years ago ~e8a'h I announced the formation of The President's 

International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 

public and private sectors to promote mutual understanding among our 

young people and the young people of our closest allies. At that 

time, the Initiative focused on increasing exchanges of young people 

between the United States and our Economic Summit partners, the 

United Kingdom, France, the Federal Republic of Germany, Japan, 

Italy and Canada. The original "trial effort" has since been 

expanded and now includes 30 countries worldwide. 

..· 

Your special efforts as Chairman of the President's Council have 

greatly contributed to the success of the program. The four mill ion 

dollars pledged by Members of the Council have permitted over 12,000 

young people, who would not otherwise have had the opportunity, to 

benefit from an international experience. Your personal commitment, 

and that of the Equitable Life Assurance Society, has helped allow 

young people to come to the United States to 1 ive with an American 

family, and, in turn, allowed our youth to go abroad. This 

experience is one of the best ways to build bridges of understanding 

among future generations. 



Coy, thank you for your untiring efforts during the last three 

years. Under your leadership, The President's Counci 1 for 

International Youth Exchange achieved a goal never before undertaken 

by the United States Government, that of a joint fund-raising effort 

with the private sector. 

Please accept my best wishes for a healthy and rewarding retirement. 

Mr. Coy G. Eklund 

Retired Chairman 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Reagan 

The Equitable Life Assurance Society 

1285 Avenue of the Americas 

Location 30E 

New York, New York 10019 



April 19, 19S5 

Dear Mr. Fibiger: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, . France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an intQrnational experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. John A. Fibiger 
President 
New England Mutual Life 

Insurance Company 
501 Boylston Street 
Boston, Massachusetts 02117 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC /Tuttle) 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Flamm: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Alec Flamm 
President 
Union Carbide Corporation 
Old Ridgebury Road 
Danbury, Connecticut 06817 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Furman: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. James M. Furman 
Executive Vice President 
MacArthur Foundation 
Suite 700 
140 South Dearborn Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60603 

RR :DC :AVH :efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Gendron: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's. 
International Youth .Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The origin81 "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Edward C. Gendron 
Vice Chairman 
Midland-Ross Corporation 
20600 Chagrin Boulevard 
Cleveland, Ohio 44122 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mrs. Gilpatric: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mrs. Thayer Gilpatric 
510 Park Avenue 
New York, New York 10022 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Bob: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

The Honorable Robert Gray 
Chairman 
Gray and Company 
3255 Grace Street, N. W. 
Washington, D.C. 20007 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Fred: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Fred L. Hartley 
Chairman and President 

Sincerely, 

Union Oil Company of California 
Post Office Box 7600 
Los Angeles, California 90051 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
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April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Hay: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's . 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Raymond· A. Hay 
Chairman of the Board and 

Chief Executive Officer 
The LTV Corporation 
Post Office Box 225003 
Dallas, Texas 75265 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

•• 

(Note: Cleared ·thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Mr. Heffner: 

Three years ago, I announced the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Richard L. Heffner 
President 
Heffner and Company 
Suite 1618 
235 Peachtree Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

RR:DC:AVH:efr 4PGR 
04/19 Youth Exchange 

Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 



April 19, 1985 

Dear Glen: 

.Three years ago, I announced· the formation of The President's 
International Youth Exchange Initiative, a joint effort of the 
private and public sectors to promote mutual understanding 
among our young people and the young people of our closest 
allies: the United Kingdom, the Federal Republic of Germany, 
Japan, France, Canada· and Italy. The original "trial effort" 
has since been expanded and now includes 30 countries 
worldwide. 

The President's Council has been instrumental in promoting the 
Initiative. I would like to extend my personal thanks to you 
for your generosity in supporting this worthwhile program. 
The four million dollars pledged by Members of the President's 
Council have permitted over 12, 000 young people to benefit 
from an international experience. Giving these young people 
the opportunity to visit a foreign country and live with a host 
family is one of the most effective ways to build bridges of 
understanding among future generations. 

Thank you for all you have done for the Initiative over the 
past three years. 

Mr. Glen A. Holden 
President and Chairman 
Security First Group 
Suite 1400 
1800 Avenue of the Stars 
Los Angeles, California 90067 

. 
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Sincerely, 

(Note: Cleared thru NSC/Tuttle) 


